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Extended work hours on Campbelltown Road, Bardia from     
Saturday 15 June 2019 
 

The NSW Government is investing $76 million to upgrade Campbelltown Road 
between Zouch Road and Ingleburn Gardens Drive, Bardia  

 

 
Soldiers Parade, Macdonald Road and Campbelltown Road intersection at Bardia 

 
Roads and Maritime Services will be carrying out extended weekend work on Campbelltown Road, Bardia 
on Saturday 15 June and Saturday 22 June, between 8am and 5pm. 
 
By working on these two Saturdays we will reduce the need for noisy night shifts during the week. 
 
These hours will be in addition to our normal work schedule of Monday to Friday 7 am to 6 pm. 
 
Our work will include:  
 

 saw cutting 

 excavation  

 jack-hammering 

 connecting water mains. 

Our extended Saturday work hours have been approved by the NSW Environment Protection Authority 

(EPA). 
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How will the work affect you? 
  
Our work will be noisy at times including saw-cutting, and breaking up concrete but we will do everything 
we can to minimise the impact to residents. 
 

Traffic changes 
  
There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 
 
Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, 

you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 004. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for two shifts Saturday 15 
June and Saturday 22 June, weather 
permitting.  

Our work hours will be between 8am and 5pm.  

These shifts are in addition to our normal work 
schedule of five shifts per week Monday to 
Friday 7 am to 6 pm. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our 
delivery partner, Burton Contractors, on      
1800 982 142 or                                           
CRU-stage1@burtoncontractors.com.au 

For more information on this project, visit 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/sydney-
west/campbelltown-road-upgrade/index.html 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work.   

 

Location of work at Campbelltown Road 
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